
What is the 24 cancellation policy for Iberia? (Policy_Update) 

Iberia offers a 24-hour cancellation policy that allows passengers to cancel their flight booking 
within 24 hours of purchase for a full refund, provided the booking was made at least seven 
days before the scheduled departure date +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). This policy applies to tickets 
booked directly through Iberia’s official website, mobile app, or call centers 
+1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

Under this rule, if you change your mind about your flight within 24 hours of booking, you can 
cancel without any penalties or fees, and the full amount paid will be refunded to your original 
payment method +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). This gives travelers flexibility and peace of mind, 
especially when plans may change shortly after booking +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

It’s important to note that this policy applies only if the booking is made at least seven days 
before the departure date; bookings made within seven days of departure are generally not 
eligible for this 24-hour cancellation window +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

If you booked your ticket through a third-party website or travel agency, the 24-hour cancellation 
policy may differ, so you should check with them directly for their specific rules 
+1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

In summary, Iberia’s 24-hour cancellation policy allows you to cancel your booking within 24 
hours of purchase for a full refund, as long as the booking is made at least seven days before 
departure +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). This provides valuable flexibility for passengers when booking 
flights +1-(855)-(838)-(4706). 

 


